
ALL SAINTS, HASSOP (DE45 1NS) and ENGLISH MARTYRS, BAKEWELL (DE45 1DA) 
Fr. Hugh Davoren CSSp              (Spiritans/Holy Ghost Fathers)                Mobile no. 079 6430 2577 

Tel:  01629 640241 e-mail: all.saints.church@btconnect.com Website: www.allsaintshassop.org 
 

Last Sunday’s collection: Envelopes £118.00 Loose Plate Bakewell: £21.26 Hassop: £116.40 Total £255.66 

Special Collection for Apostleship of the Sea: £158.55 

Gift Aid Envelopes are available in both churches for use by parishioners and visitors. Please use! 
 

  
Sacrament of Reconciliation:         Safeguarding Representative: 

Saturday evenings: Hassop/Bakewell: 5.30 p.m.      Anthony Howlings 
Hassop/Bakewell on request.        c/o all.saints.church@btconnect.com 

 
Week commencing Sunday, 22nd July 2018 

 

Saturday 21st 6.15 p.m. Bakewell Celia and Andy (anniversary) 16th Sunday 
of Ordinary Time Sunday 22nd  10.00 a.m. Hassop Parishioners 

Monday 23rd  9.30 a.m. Hassop J and F Fangoo + family St Bridget 

Tuesday 24th  9.30 a.m. Bakewell Kate Cullen Feria 

Wednesday 25th  9.30 a.m. Hassop Mary O’Reilly RIP (TCK) St James 

Thursday 26th  
 

N O    S E R V I C E S 
Ss Joachim and Anne 

Friday 27th  Feria 

Saturday 28th  6.15 p.m. Bakewell Parishioners 17th Sunday 
of Ordinary Time Sunday 29th  10.00 a.m. Hassop Celebrant’s Intention 

 

Ministries 28th/29th July Readers E. Ministers Welcomers Flowers 

Bakewell 6.15 p.m. M. Trend, H. Hoare J. Peel J. Peel R. Wilson 

Hassop 10.00 a.m. Young People E. Muller, B. Cain A. Lancashire, T. Clarke K. Addley 

Counters 22nd July: NKW                                    29th July: PGTC 
 

 

 

 

News from Lourdes: 259 pilgrims here with Bishop Patrick, this includes 
120 young people who help the less mobile pilgrims. The international 
Mass on Wednesday morning had 13 bishops, about 250 concelebrants and 
upwards of 4000 people. On Tuesday evening we had the Reconciliation 
service with 18 confessors. The service began at 8.30pm and Confessions 
finished about 11.00pm - a bit different from our own parish services. 
Lourdes certainly gives a "lift" to a pilgrim sojourner and this year the 
security arrangements are not as tight as they have been in recent years. I 
have remembered our parish community in prayers at the Grotto. 
Fr Hugh 

 

Diary of the Month 
Next weekend we welcome Fr Bernard Needham. 
 

Looking ahead, some dates for your diaries: 

Confirmation date: at our recent meeting we had a discussion about possibly changing our meeting day from 
Saturday to Thursday evenings. This was accepted by those present although Saturday has been retained if 

Thursdays do not work out. Our next meeting for Confirmation then is Thursday 13th September at 6.30pm in the 
presbytery. 
 

Some meetings to keep in mind as the holiday dream takes us far away! Deanery meeting 6th September 

(Hassop), 10th Sept. Data protection meeting in Mackworth (open to all), 12th Sept. parish open meeting in 
presbytery (7.00pm): 3rd, 4th and 5th October parish PPC, finance and ‘thank you’ all take place on consecutive 

evenings. 
 

12th September is now confirmed for our parish open meeting. Matt Wilson, as Chair of the PPC, has confirmed 
his availability for this date. Other PPC members had already accepted the date. Fr Hugh spoke with Fr Paul 

Chipchase who has agreed to the date and time of 7.00pm in the parish rooms.  
 

It’s time for “Red Boxes” These should have been collected in June but so much was going on! Sharon and 
Caroline are our Red Box secretaries – in case they’ve forgotten! Bernadette reminded us at the recent finance 

meeting that “things should happen”. Down to it! Please bring them along and leave them in the churches. 
 

Water use: we should all be aware of how precious water is. It should not be wasted and we should not grow up 
with an attitude that there will always be plenty of it. Use it sparingly - don’t overfill kettles – 2 people, 2 cups of 

water! Parents, it wouldn’t be a bad idea to check toilets & lights after use by children. If you don’t do this, who 
does do it? 
 

Sick and Housebound: Some young people are amongst our sick parishioners and friends undergoing treatment. 

We remember them and their parents in prayer along with Margaret Taberner, Patricia Turner, Shirley Plant, Mary 
McNulty, Rosaline Varnes and Mary Howlings. 
 

Anniversaries: – We pray this week especially for Ida Thorpe and any others known to us. 

May their souls rest in peace. 


